
Staff Council General Meetings & Minutes
Staff Council’s next general meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 

10:30 AM in the Sanderson Center Conference Room.

Staff Council meetings are open to all staff members. Each month the Staff Council meeting
minutes are posted to the website at https://www.staffcouncil.msstate.edu/meetings-minutes

Announcement Submission
To have an announcement in the monthly newsletter and/or a post on Facebook or Twitter 

please email staffcouncil@finance.msstate.edu.

Questions, Feedback, Concerns?
For answers to common questions about Staff Council, visit the Frequently Asked

Questions page at http://www.staffcouncil.msstate.edu/faq.

If you have any ideas, suggestions, issues or concerns, please feel free to contact your divi-
sion Staff Council representative (available at https://www.staffcouncil.msstate.edu/directo-

ry) or email Staff Council directly
at staffcouncil@finance.msstate.edu

Upcoming Trainings & Workshops:

November 10 - 10 AM - Eating Right During the Holidays

November Newsletter

BullyWatch - October 2021

Announcements

October BullyWatch Winner: Lynn Taylor
Nominator: Kacey Strickland

Are you a Mississippi State University Staff employee that is also 
taking classes this fall?  If so, your Staff Council would like to invite 

you to apply for the Fall 2021 Staff Council Scholarship!    

This semester, MSU’s Staff Council will award a $300 scholarship 
to at least two (2) individuals for use toward costs related to their 

education expenses (books, lab fees, etc).

The application for Fall 2021 is currently open and will close 
November 19th at midnight.    

The application can be found HERE:
https://www.staffcouncil.msstate.edu/awards-scholarships

My name is Cristi Stevens and I am the Coordinator for the MSU 
Welcome Center and Cullis & Gladys Wade Clock Museum, as 
well as the advisor to Maroon VIP, our student organization that 
conducts tours. I graduated with my associate degree from the 
former Wood College before I started working at MSU. Since 

becoming employed here I have had the privilege of gaining my 
bachelor and master’s degrees from this great University by taking 

advantage of the tuition remission benefit offered.

I have been a member of Staff Council for 3 years and am current-
ly serving as the Events Committee Chair. It has been great getting 
to work with, and getting to know, so many outstanding MSU em-
ployees. After the last couple of years of interaction being limited 

or virtual due to COVID, it has been especially nice this fall getting 
to see people. We recently had a very successful biscuit give away 

and t-shirt sale and I look forward to upcoming events we have 
planned to support our staff, including Staff Appreciation Day that 

will be held live again in the Spring. I enjoy reading, spending 
time with my family, traveling, and floating in the water.   
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